
 

Memo 
Date: February 10, 2025 
 
To: Clergy and religious, Catholic schools staff, parish communicators, 

bulletin editors and social action ministry leaders  
 

From: Kat Doyle, director of Justice and Peace Ministries, Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 

Re:   ACTION ALERT! Petition for administration to resume funding  

   for foreign assistance programs 

 

The Administration has stopped foreign assistance programs while under 
review. Your action is needed!  
 
Please visit Catholic Relief Services’ website to learn more and help millions of 
children and families receive crucial assistalink in your communications. It 
contains a form with a petition to send directly to elected officials. It only takes 
minutes to “Keep Hope Alive.”  

https://support.crs.org/act/foreign-aid-operations

